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Thank you, Excellency,

Sudan welcomes Argentinian delegation and thank them for their report. 
We appreciate the positive efforts taken by Argentina since last UPR including establishing ministry for women, gender and diversity, establishing its national committee for the prevention of torture, adopting its national plan against Discrimination (2021-2024), adopting rights-based approach in response to Covid-19 pandemic and engaging positively and actively with regional and international human rights mechanisms including this council.  
Sudan recommends Argentina to continue its efforts aimed at achievement of SDGs including provision of social services, enhance poverty eradication actions especially in rural areas. 
We wish to Argentina all success and continuous progress. 
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